












  

Cllr Gould noted that they welcome the focus of the plan but wouldn’t be able to endorse the 

approach at this stage as further detail of the plans and trade-offs would be required.   

  

Jake Kelly noted that until we start doing the work, we can’t start to discuss trade-offs. Once we’ve 

agreed on the requirements, we can then start looking at the design detail and where savings 

can be made.  

  

Alex Williams asked if the Board could see the full list of possible cost savings. Alex noted that we 

do need to understand how this process relates to the other workshops proposed by Tom as it’s 

important to start seeing how the various workstreams fit together.  

  

 

  

  

Tom Venner noted that visibility is part of our job to make sure that everyone is part of every 

conversation taking place.  

  

Clive Maxwell noted that we don’t have funding as yet for RECS and getting on with this work is 

needed to make the station fundable. Clive agreed that the integration point that Neil Martin 

raised is important.  

 

   

  

 

   

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

   

  

 

     

  

Mark Thurston noted that integration has come up several times and that it would be useful for 

the Euston Partnership to give everyone an overview plan of the next 6 months to show how 

these workstreams come together.   











5. It is recognised that the document is discoverable, and the Partnership will look at 

publishing a shorter version of the document.  

  

The Chair expressed thanks to , for considerable work in progressing the Single 

Strategic Plan.   

  

ACTION 9.01 – Board members to send comments to  for final draft.  

  

10. Look Ahead (paper reference EPB3.08)  

 Euston Partnership presented the lookahead of activity for the Euston 

Partnership Board.   

  

 went through the proposed agenda for November Board, to include:  

  

• Comprehensive development in the Northern Approaches   

• Review of Working Groups  

• 8 design workstreams closeout   

• Update on Euston permanent arrangements  

• Longer term forward lookahead plan (per action 6.01 of this Board meeting)  

  

    

11. Any Other Business  

The Chair asked the Board members whether there was any other business to discuss.   

  

Phil Gould, Lendlease raised that following last month’s EPB, Lendlease has continued with their 

plan for public consultation and have had good conversations with Camden and GLA. Phil noted 

that Lendlease will need to interact with the public with increased confidence as the consultation 

progresses.   

    






